
Oct 28, 2019 

Municipality of Clare 

1185 Highway 1 

Little Brook, N.S. 

BOW lZO 

ATTN: Stephane Cyr 

Chief Administrative Officer 

Dear Sir, 

On behalf of Clare Shooting Association, I wish to thank the Municipality Of Clare for your grant 

of $2500 !Paid on our behalf this October to our contractor C.F. Keizer Mini Excavating & Trucking Ltd. 

This allowed us to make improvements on our backstop and side burm. 

Philip Doucet, Club President 

RECEIVED 

OCT 3 0 2019 


